Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Jim&Donna <dmojoworks@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 11:12 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: We need to Save Lake ALmanor

To Whom it May Concern:

I am a small business owner in Chester and have been a resident of the Lake Almanor area for 35 years, | am
very concerned with the future of our area. We have struggled for a long time in an effort to bring tourism to
our County, it has been a long journey for all of us. For a State Water Board who is from out of the area, to
potentially damage our lake for the questionable benefit of somewhere downstream, is absolutely

ludicrous! We depend on our tourism to survive and to disrupt our lives without a proven positive outcome,
you can’t be serious!

You need to rethink this and find another solution to your so called problem downstream. | personally think
it’s just another avenue to get to our water supply to save other areas.

I am definitely opposed to the Water Board Board’s recommendation in the draft EIR and think the impact
would be significant to our Lake.

Sincerely concerned,
Donna O’Connell



